
                                     
March 5, 2007   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Tuesday, February 27, 2007, the Commission adopted the following motions:  

1. a) That TTC staff be requested to report back on opportunities to integrate station 
development on the Spadina Subway Extension with related commercial and 
residential development to achieve financial savings and good land use planning 
objectives; and   

b) That this motion be forwarded to the TTC Property Committee and City Planning 
and Growth Management Committee for appropriate action.  

2. That the Toronto Transit Commission request the City of Toronto to consider requiring 
minimum densities along the Spadina Subway Extension corridor and other transit 
corridors across the city.  

The foregoing is forwarded to the City Planning and Growth Management Committee for 
consideration and appropriate action.   

Sincerely,      

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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